East Bridgewater Library Trustees Meeting

April 28, 2022

Meeting was called to order at 7:10pm. Board members in attendance were:

Brenda Conca, Anne Marek, Jennifer Lonergan, Cat Lea Holbrook and Susan Murray

Members absent: Russ Hannagan

Trustees meeting was called into Executive Session via Zoom.

As of this date, we have received only 3 applications for the Library Director's position. One applicant was contacted for an interview but after discussion, she indicated that the salary was too low. The Board of Trustees wasn't sure if we could adjust the salary range. That would need to be discussed with the Town Administrator, Financial Committee and other members of town government. It was decided to re-post the position for another month and change one of the requirements to "3-5 years of progressively responsible public library administration". Hopefully, this will broaden the potential pool of applicants.

The position will be re-posted during the week of May 16th. The meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm.

Anne Marek, Trustee